
Join us for our Digital Switchover  
Information Drop-in, hosted alongside BT.

Are you or someone you know dependent on 
a landline and curious about what the Digital 
Switchover means for you? 

While landlines are not disappearing, we 
understand you may have questions or  
want more information about this transition. 

Come along to our drop-in session where you 
can learn all about Digital Voice, what you need 
to do to prepare, and discover the available 
solutions for you.

No need to book, just drop in and come  
and speak to our friendly experts.

www.digitalcheshire.co.uk/digital-inclusion
Find out more by visiting

UK landlines  
are going digital.
Are you ready for the switch?

At Hale Village Hall �� |  Tuesday 20th May, 10am - 12pm
Hale Village Hall, Halton, L24 4AE
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